
WEARABLE ARTS 

Congratulations to all senior students who 

entered the Wearable Arts competition.  We 

had a great “modelled” session at assembly on 

Friday and two creations were selected to go 

onto the final at P.G.A last night.   

The two finalists were Kayline Thompson and 

Aleesha Beams and her team.  

 

ST PATRICK’S 

 NEWSLETTER  

 

28 May 2019 

 

In a Catholic way we learn today for tomorrow  
“Any fool can criticise, condemn and complain 

But it takes character and SELF CONTROL to be 

understanding and forgiving.” 

 

A NEW TREASURE IN A1  

We welcome Eve Winiata, who started yesterday in 

A1 and joins big sister Eleanor here.  Enjoy learning 

and making new friends Eve.  

 

COOL AT SCHOOL  

We congratulate Lucy Klem, a Year 8 student who is 

a quiet achiever (yes quiet!) a constant friend, 

reliable and engaged class member who is positive, 

polite and hardworking.  

 

SCHOOL CLOSED TOMORROW  

Due to the nationwide Teachers (Primary & 

Secondary) there will be NO SCHOOL TOMORROW. 

 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES ELECTION RESULTS  

We congratulate our Board of Trustees members 

who have been re-elected – Bevan Walker, Craig 

Jones, Stefan Burt, Tony McEwan and new to the 

Board is Frank Ene.  The school is in good hands! 

 

FAMILIES WANTED FROM ST PATRICK’S SCHOOL   

We would love to have more of our families involved 

at Mass with your children.  One way to PARTICIPATE 

is to be involved in the OFFERTORY PROCESSION. 

Father Barry has asked our school families to consider 

being part of this for SATURDAY MASS 5.30pm at  

St Patrick’s Church.  Please fill out the form at the 

bottom of the newsletter and return it to school if you 

would like to be involved. It may be only once or 

twice a year but WHAT AN OPPORTUNITY.   

Thank you in advance for valuing our faith and 

leading by example.  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ALL THE ENTRIES – WHAT TALENT! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

SPCA / ST VINCENT DE PAUL FUNDRAISER  

Last Thursday a group of year 6 students helped 

organise a sausage sizzle fundraiser for St Vincent de 

Paul & SPCA. $230 raised.  

Hopefully there will be an article in this Wednesday’s 

Napier Courier – look out for it!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LAST WEEK’S QUIZ                      THIS WEEK’S QUIZ 

Life after death 

 

Regards & Blessings 

 

 

Jurek Wypych  

PRINCIPAL  

…………………………………………………………………. 

SATURDAY MASS (5.30PM) OFFERTORY PROCESSION 

Yes I am interested in my family being part of this 

celebration and am happy to be contacted. 

Name: _______________________________________  

Phone: _______________________________________ 

Thank you for your faith. 

SCHOOL CLOSED TOMORROW 

WEDNESDAY 29 MAY 

NO SCHOOL – NO AFCARE 

FROZEN CHOOKS NEEDED 

An early start for our Gala on 21 September. 

We need FROZEN CHICKENS for the Gala Wheel. 

Please drop off at the office – we need at least 

50 as we want to beat last year’s total raised. 

Thank you so much – watch out for specials  


